From:

To: Millar, Chris
Cc: Tikky, Alexandria; Federici, John
Subject: RE: Link to PDS 41-2021 Report

Date: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 12:57:39 PM

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region

email system. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Chris...

Thank you for the virtual meeting last week. It is great that your group makes a point of keeping the
property owners involved in your enormous new official plan process.

| wanted to let you know that | talked to a few of my neighbors ( Robert Kaman and Val Frassetto)
and they like myself were very pleased with the fact that the Niagara Region staff have
recommended our strip of properties be included into the urban boundary. Like you indicated, our
little strip is like the hole in the donut and deserves to be in the urban boundary especially with all
the infrastructure that exists all around us.

Thanks again for all the hard work your team has done to get this moving forward. It is greatly
appreciated.

Andy Nero

Stay safe and healthy.

Sent from Mail for Windows

From: Millar, Chris

Sent: January 6, 2022 12:17 PM

ro: I
Cc: Tikky, Alexandria; Federici, John

Subject: Link to PDS 41-2021 Report

Hi Andy / Gloria,

Thank you for the discussion today.
If you have not seen or been through the Planning Report PDS 41-2021, you can find
it here with all the appendices.


https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
mailto:Chris.Millar@niagararegion.ca
mailto:Alexandria.Tikky@niagararegion.ca
mailto:John.Federici@niagararegion.ca

Any comments you may wish to send to the Region, please feel free to direct them to
my attention before February 7, 2022.

https://www.niagararegion.ca/official-plan/settlement-area-boundary-review-dec-
2021.aspx

Sincerely,
Chris Millar, mcip, RPP, CNU-A
Senior Planner, Long Range Planning

905-980-6000 ext. 3147
chris.millar@niagararegion.ca
Niagara Region, Planning and Development

1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, P.O. Box 1042
Thorold, ON L2V 4T7

The Regional Municipality of Niagara Confidentiality Notice The information contained in this
communication including any attachments may be confidential, is intended only for the use of the
recipient(s) named above, and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message is not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure, or
copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and permanently delete
the original and any copy of it from your computer system. Thank you.


https://www.niagararegion.ca/official-plan/settlement-area-boundary-review-dec-2021.aspx
https://www.niagararegion.ca/official-plan/settlement-area-boundary-review-dec-2021.aspx
mailto:chris.millar@niagararegion.ca



